
 

 

 

  

 

 
DATE: April 10, 2024 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 
 

SUBJECT: Approve Proposed North Tahoe High School Overnight Field Trip to CSU 

Monterey, UCSC, UCB, and Santa Clara University, CA, from April 14 through 

April 16, 2024 
 

PRESENTED BY: Logan Mallonee, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Approve the proposed North Tahoe High School Overnight Field Trip to CSU Monterey, UCSC, UCB, 

and Santa Clara University, CA, from April 14 through April 16, 2024. 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

North Tahoe High School’s Grit juniors will be exposed to four college campuses ranging from state to 

private universities. They will gain invaluable knowledge that will help them decide where to apply for 

college. This is an opportunity that most of the students attending could not afford otherwise. 

 

The students will tour the library, an academic building, the student center, a dining hall, and a dorm 

room. But these visits aren’t only about seeing the sights. It's also about seeing how they relate to the 

campus and the students and how they fit in. 

 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED: None 

 

PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Logan Mallonee, Assistant 

Superintendent of Educational Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment: TTUSD School Sponsored Field Trip Request North Tahoe High School to CSU 

Monterey, UCSC, UCB, and Santa Clara University, CA, from April 14 through April 16, 2024 


